
 
 
From: MM FISCHER [mailto:mmfisch@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 10:45 AM 
To: Council; Kathy Bergen 
Cc: duluth dog parks 
Subject: Proposed Riley Road Dog Park 
 
TO: City Councilors and Department of Parks and Recreation 
 
REGARDING: Proposed Riley Road/Duluth East Dog Park Site 
 
Thank you for your consideration and forward movement of the eastern area dog park. I am a 
newer resident to the area and live between Duluth and Two Harbors. A park on the eastern 
side of town would be a great benefit for this area. It's quite a jaunt for me to get 
to  Observation park (although we do use this one and find it's a very nice area) and I have not 
been to Keene because of the distance. 
 
As a newcomer I have met a wonderful group of people with similar interests: our pups! I have 
been made to feel very welcome and feel another park would only enhance our community. 
The volunteers committed to this project and all of the parks have showed how they can step 
up to the plate and streamline the process which shows in the success of the current parks and 
how many people/pups use them.  
 
Please continue to drive this project forward. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Michelle and Reuben Fischer 
8331 Congdon Blvd. 
Duluth MN 55804 
 


